
Allen, Meredith 

2/16/2011 2:41:38 PM
'amy.baker@cpuc.ca.gov' (amy.baker@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: New MW that reached COD for quarterly report

Hi Amy,

We will pull that together right away.

Thanks,
Meredith

From: Baker, Amy C. [mailto:amy.baker@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, February 16, 2011 02:40 PM 
To: Alien, Meredith
Subject: New MW that reached COD for quarterly report

Hi Meredith,
Can you let me know if PG&E has any new (including re-start, 
or additions as part of a re-power) MW that have reached COD (per CAISO 
rules) since 1/1/2011? This should be 
a comprehensive list including any PV projects.

Please include the
contract name, MW, GWh, and COD.

Can you let me 
know by Friday at noon?

Thanks

SB GT&S 0027344
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Amy Baker, 
Analyst

Renewable Procurement and Resource 
Planning

California Public Utilities 
Commission

415.703.1691

amv.baker@cpi ov

http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/renewables
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